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28th April 2025 

Deputy Padraig Rice, 
Dàil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

PQ 13244/25 

Dear Deputy Rice,   

I refer to your correspondence dated 10th April 2025. 

There are 1.5 WTE infectious diseases consultants in post at University Hospital Limerick (UHL). 

The PrEP clinic at UHL currently runs twice a week, on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

We are currently seeking to recruit an additional two consultants to our infectious disease service which would 
allow us to increase activity at our PrEP clinic. 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_________________ 
IAN CARTER 
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West  
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